
AMG Weekly Message 
Sunday, May 28, 2023 

  
Robot Week 
Last week Mr. Beach led coding workshops for the students of AMG. Check out the compilation video of 
what they learned. 
  
Digital Ad Designs 
Students in Mr Demos Grade 8 class are learning about digital advertising. Check out this student made 
advertisement for the World Cup. 
  
TSU Bike Rodeo 

 
The Grade 1-6 TSU Bike Rodeo is happening Wednesday, May 31 Students are encouraged to bring their 
bikes or scooters to school. Students will be leaving their bikes on the tennis courts. You will see the 
teacher's name, grade and room number on a sign. There will be an adult supervising the tennis courts 
by 8:30 and as well after school until 3:30. Before and after school students, if you could please bring a 
lock and we will help you lock your bike to the bike posts after the rodeo. 
  
Dovercourt BGC Summer Camps 
The Dovercourt BGC will be offering summer camps again, check out the registrations form for details. 
Summer Camp Registration Form  
  
AMG Day - Food Order, Volunteers and Bake Sale 
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AMG Day, our end-of-year celebration, is less than two weeks away on June 8, from 
3:30-7pm! We'll have BBQ eats, a bake sale, a DJ, cotton candy, an ice cream truck, 
raffle baskets, face painting...and you DEFINITELY won't want to miss special 
performances from our Primary Choir at 3:20pm and our Senior Band at 4:00pm. Oh, 
and did you hear we're going to have a FIRE TRUCK from 5-6pm?! We can't wait to see 
you all there! Here are a couple of important reminders: 

FOOD ORDERS: Smokin’ Bones BBQ Catering will be providing hamburgers, hot dogs 
and veggie burgers (GF and halal options included) on June 8th, and in order to be 
prepared we are asking families to pre-order their food. Food ordered in advance 
will be guaranteed, while any orders placed at the event will be first come first serve 
while supplies last. All meals will also come with a bag of chips and a drink (water, pop 
or juice) which you'll choose on site.   
 
Online ordering will be available through School Cash Online until June 5th. 
 
VOLUNTEERS: To make the day a real success, we need your help! We're asking for 
volunteers to sign up to help us run the BBQ, bake sale, raffle baskets, and more! If you 
can spare an hour or two to help out, we'd be so appreciative! Take a look at our 
volunteer sign-up sheet for all the 
opportunities: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1qtWNbae9lsAkF8E1aAFsw9fICj
abiUfk2iUPqGsxqcE/edit?usp=sharing 

BAKE SALE: Another way you can help out is by bringing in a baked treat for our bake 
sale! Please sign up for the bake sale 
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here: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScO-
BZxDdHD5g1SgfKkBLU7BqolIZQi4ChbSDB2NpXvnefyrg/viewform  

Any questions, please contact the School Council at amgparents@gmail.com! 
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